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Information as of May 16, 2023  

Crossing Rehabilitation at  
7th Line in Innisfil 
June 16, 2023 to June 19, 2023 

 
 

 

 

 
The local project 
 
Metrolinx will be rehabilitating a railway crossing at 7th Line and the Barrie rail corridor in Innisfil during 
a weekend closure of the Barrie Line from Friday, June 16th to Monday, June 19th, 2023. Please be 
advised that this work will result in a closure of 7th Line between 20th Sideroad and Webster Blvd. This 
work will be conducted by our corridor maintenance team, and it is necessary to keep our 
infrastructure in good shape. 



 

 As with all construction, work may be adjusted, rescheduled or extended 
due to weather conditions or unforeseen circumstances. 

Cet avis de travaux de construction est disponible en français sur 
demande.  

Si vous êtes intéressé, veuillez envoyer un courriel à 
SimcoeCounty@metrolinx.com. 

Contact Us: 

Write to us at: SimcoeCounty@metrolinx.com 
Find us on Twitter: @Metrolinx 
Visit the website: Metrolinx.com/Simcoe 

 

 
 
What is happening? 
 
Our corridor maintenance team will be correcting track defects at this crossing that are the result of 
normal wear and tear. This may involve the removal and replacement of the ballast, the installation of a 
new track panel, and new concrete and asphalt, depending on the needs of the crossing.  
 
What does this mean for you? 
 
Construction activities at this railway crossing will be taking place during the day and overnight during 
this weekend closure, from 6:00 p.m. on Friday, June 16th to 4:00 a.m. on Monday, June 19th.  
 
Please be advised that there will also be a road closure of 7th Line during this time. Detour routes and 
signage will be provided for pedestrians and motorists.  
 
Nearby residents may experience noise from the use of construction machinery and equipment. 
However, every effort will be made to minimize disruption. We apologize for the inconvenience, and 
we ask for your patience as we complete this necessary work.  
 
Questions 
If you have any questions or concerns about this work, please contact us any time at 
SimcoeCounty@metrolinx.com. 
 
To stay up to date on Metrolinx projects happening in Simcoe County, visit Metrolinx.com/Simcoe and 
subscribe to our newsletter. 
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